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On Good Friday, trains will run according to adapted timetables  

Prague, 10 March 2016 – An amendment of Act No 245/2000 Coll. took effectiveness during the 

validity of the current passenger railway transport timetable. According to this amendment, 

Good Friday on 25 March 2016 was officially declared a legal holiday. For this reason, some 

trains will be running differently than as marked in the timetables.  

Changes concern trains with the following marks shown in front of their time data for their running from 
24 to 26 March 2016:  
 

 On Thursday 24 March, trains with shown marks ,  - , , ,  will be running. On the 

contrary, trains with marks , ,  -  will not be running.         

 

 On Friday 25 March trains with shown marks  - , , ,  -  will be running. Trains with 

shown marks , , ,  - , , will not be running. 

 

 On Saturday 26March, trains with marks shown in front of their time data ,  - , , , .will 

be running. Trains with shown marks , , ,  - ,  -  will not be running. 

In connection with the new legal holiday, the Railway Infrastructure administration prepared in 

cooperation with transport operators an update of the timetable data. Specific information can be 

found in timetables for all railway lines effective since 16 March 2016 and on the website 

www.szdc.cz, or www.cd.cz. Train running changes were also incorporated into web finders. 

Timetables at railway stations are not being updated but a respective notice will be added to them. 
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